
 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

Re: Fireworks – Oaklands Schools PTA – Saturday 3rd November 2018 

We would like the help of 6 Adults to be Marshals at the fireworks please.  

The role of a marshal is to help ensure crowd safety whilst the display is on and to guide people in 

and out of the event. 

We would like you to arrive at school at 4.15pm on the day for a briefing of the event, please can 

you also bring a torch with you. We will provide high-vis jackets.  

As a helper, you would also gain free entry into the event.  

We also still need other helpers for the event on the night, for the stalls and food/drink stands. 

If you would like to help out in this way, please get in touch with Emma Cross as soon as possible. 

Emmacross1979@hotmail.com  or come and chat to me in the playground I am always standing 

around by the junior gazebo.  

Many thanks 

Your PTA 
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